

January-February 2019

Dear Praying Friends,

Doris and I send you warm wishes for a very happy and blessed 2019! We are glad that 2019 is here and look forward to what God has for us this year.

I am beginning to plan our departure back to Germany. I can't say for sure when that will be, but it can't come soon enough. Exciting things are awaiting us: a new church to establish; new friends to meet and tell about God's saving grace. With one immigrant

arriving in Germany every two minutes, God is giving us new opportunities to reach this Mission Field. Many Iranians and Syrians have come to Germany to escape their war-torn countries. I believe that God has brought them to Germany so they will have the freedom to hear the Gospel. This photo shows those who attended a Bible Study held for them in their language at the Münsingen Baptist Church.



If you haven't had an opportunity to check out our new website, <a href="ReachingGermany.com">ReachingGermany.com</a>, I hope you will have a look. You can get updates and follow us on twitter. There is also a page where you will find our "Report/Prayer Letters" that we have started posting to the website. You can read, download or print any of our letters. If you have changed your church email address, please let me know the correct address. Of course, if you prefer a mailed letter, I am happy to send that to you.

I have chosen "Reaching Germany" as the theme of our ministry because our desire is to reach as many Germans as possible with the Gospel of Jesus Christ. Please pray with us that God brings us to those who are closest to eternity, and those who are searching for a new life.

We will be traveling to Indiana and Florida in the next few weeks. We look forward to seeing some of our most faithful supporters. We are praying that God will provide more support so we can return to Germany as soon as possible. If you would like us to stop in to see you along the way, please let me know.

Finding Him faithful,

Paul Brock